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Welcome Presbyterians   
 
An open invitation is extended to those members of the Hudson and Stow 
Presbyterian churches who did not vote to leave the Eastminster Presbytery (“Two 
area churches leave Presbyterians”, Beacon Journal, Nov. 14). The votes were not 
unanimous, as I understand it. 
 
Northminster Presbyterian Church is a friendly congregation and would welcome you 
with open arms. 
 
Christ is our Lord, we have no alternative phrasing for Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 
and the word of God is our only authority for faith and life. 
 
Services are at 10:30 a.m. on Sundays at 104 West Portage Trail Extension, Cuyahoga 
Falls. See you there. 
 

Ann Conner 

Cuyahoga Falls 


